December 10, 2009

To the Honorable, the Common Council

Subject: Infrastructure Services Division

New Traffic Signal Installation at

West Port Avenue and North 60th Street

Dear Council Members:

Attached is a resolution pertaining to the installation of a new traffic control signal at the intersection of West Port Avenue and North 60th Street in the 9th Aldermanic District. The \$80,000 estimated cost for the installation of this traffic signal will come from the 2009 Capital Funds.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Jeffrey J. Mantes Commissioner of Public Works

RWB: ns

Attachment

c: Alderman Robert Puente